
March 17, 2017 

Dear Dr. Hill and Harvey School District 152 

Please accept this letter as notification that I am leaving my position as a Parent Educator with Harvey 

School District 152 effective March 31, 2017. 

I appreciate the opportunities I have been given at in the Birth to Three program and I wish you and the 

school district much success in the future. 

Please let me know what to expect as far as my employee benefits. 

If I can be of assistance during this transition, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Griselda Martinez 
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